
    DIPPACH: Where will we park ? 
Removal of parking spaces 

 
For many years, the Biergerinitiativ has been 
asking for the renewal and securing of 
sidewalks along Dippach’s main road. 

In 2019, the present Mayor made a commitment 
on RTL stating that the sidewalks would be 
redeveloped in 2020.  So far, nothing has been 
done. 

BUT, a renovation project is underway.  Further 
to a meeting with the Ministry of Mobility  and 
Public Works, the Biergerinitiativ has learned 
that all parking spaces along the road from 
Luxembourg to Dippach (N5) are to be 
abolished. 

This has been confirmed by the Ponts et 
Chaussée officials : no more cars should park 
from the roundabout to the descent of Dippach. 

The municipality of Dippach never felt it 
necessary to inform the population, even 
though this is a fundamental change for the 
local residents ! 

Where will we park ?  

The Biergerinitiativ asks that new parking 
spaces are created within the road’s renovation 
project  and that these spaces are for residents 
only 

Changes in SCHOUWEILER 
Changes are also planned in Schouweiler. According to Ponts & Chaussées, the development of a 
30km/h zone would be planned between the pizzeria and the gas station (Longwy road). 

According to the plans that we were able to consult at the Ministry, such a zone is also planned rue de 
l’Eglise. 

 

 


